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 Administration Message 

It’s hard to believe that November is behind us, and December is here!  The halls are quickly changing into 
winter, adorned with visions of the holiday season.  As toques, mittens and winter jackets become essentials, the 
excitement for the holiday season grows! 
 

As we reflect on the season of giving, we need to acknowledge those who give so much to our school.  Firstly, to 
our PAC, who have managed to feed our students, provide equipment to our PE department, give money to our 
Hoops for Hams, and still find ways to fundraise.  They go above and beyond to support our students and we are 
so thankful.   We would also like to thank the RTCSS Society who continually supports our school in kind and 
generous ways.  Whether it be donations to our benevolent fund to help families, or to provide much needed 
resources for our school, we are forever grateful to our Community School partners!   
 

Gratitude must also be extended to our staff who come to work and create safe spaces for our students to learn. 
Additionally, we are thankful for our amazing student and parent community.  We get to work in the greatest 
community, supported by fantastic families.  We appreciate the kindness and continued support from all of you. 
 

It is hard to believe that December is here and that we are wrapping up Term 1.  We are grateful to partner with 
each of you in your students learning journey.  We are very proud of their hard work, as many of you will be when 
you read their report cards on December 15th.  Please take time to review the comments with your child and 
reach out to their teacher if you have any questions. 
 

Finally, as we head into the holiday season, please take time to do the things you enjoy with your family.  We 
hope you find time to relax and enjoy the spirit of the season.  On behalf of the Staff at Rosedale Traditional 
Community School, we would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday surrounded by family and friends.  
 
 
 

 Mr. Fehlauer & Mrs. Pickles, 
 RTCS Administration. 
 
 
  
  
. 
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 Hampers & Help 

 
 
 
 

 
 

➢ December 2 
 …… End of Term 1 
 …… Canned Food Drive Begins 
 …… Div. 62 / Curling @ Chwk Curling Club 
 …… Grade 7 Trip / Cottonwood Theatre 
 

➢ December 5 
 …… Spirt Week – Pajama Day 
 …… Start of Term 2 
 …… RTCS PAC Meeting (6:30 pm) 
  

➢ December 6 
 …… Spirit Week / Ugly Sweater / Red &  
  Green Day 
 …… Div. 2H Trip / Project Climbing Centre 
 

➢ December 7 
 …… Spirit Week / Dress Like Your Favorite 
  Teacher Day 
 …… Band Concert in the MPR (1:00 pm) 
 

➢ December 8 
 …… Spirit Week / Decades Day 
 …… Band Concert in the MPR (1:00 pm) 
 

➢ December 9 
 …… Spirit Week / City or Country  
 …… Div. 63 / Curling @ Chwk Curling Club   
 

➢ December 13 
 …… Elementary Choir Trip / Chilliwack 
  Lifestyles Seniors Community 
 

➢ December 15 
 …… Report Cards Issued (Grades K-8) 
 

➢ December 16 
 …… Casual Friday 
 …… Hoops for Hams Assembly 
 …… Grade 6-8 Skating @ Chwk Coliseum 
 …… Last day of Regular Classes before 
  Christmas Holidays 
  

➢ December 19 – January 2 
 …… Christmas Holidays 
  

➢ January 3 
 …… School Reopens  
  

  
  
 

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS 

We currently have funds available to help support families in need.  
If you need some extra food support, or some help over the 
holidays, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  We would like to help 
as many families as we can throughout the year.  Please email 
brian_fehlauer@sd33.bc.ca or stacey_pickles@sd33.bc.ca if you 
need some assistance, or know a family who does.  

 
 

 

  

 

 Parent-Teacher Conferences  
 

  
This year we are planning to raise money and some holiday cheer 
for some families in need in our community.  Funds raised will be 
donated to support individuals currently residing at Wilma’s 
Transition House.  The funds we raise will be used for Christmas 
hampers, toys for children, etc.  Our goal is to raise $1,500 by 
December 13th. 
 

……. and BOY do we have some EXCITING news for you!   IF we 
can reach our goal by December 13th, one lucky class will be drawn 
to win a pizza party before the Christmas break, AND one of our 
teaching staff members will dye their hair and will rock BRIGHT 
Raven Red Hair in the New Year!!  
 

Let's work together to help some very deserving people in our 
community and have some fun!  Let’s see if we can get our 
mystery teacher a new hairdo for the New Year!! 
 

Students can bring their cash donations to their homeroom teacher 
starting on Monday, November 21st.  This fundraiser ends on 
December 13th! 
 

Your support is greatly appreciated! 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 Christmas Concert 
 

Our Band 7 and 8 Christmas Concert is being held at 1:00 pm on 
the afternoons of Wednesday, December 7th and Thursday, 
December 8th.  Band students are to wear their black polo shirt and 
black pants/skirt.  We hope you can join us! 
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 Lost & Found 
 
 

 

 

 Dress for Outside 

Oh, the weather outside can be frightful!”   
 

As the weather turns colder, we request that you 
please send your child with a jacket and other 
appropriate warm clothing.  We will be outside at 
recess and lunch on most days and want to ensure that 
everyone is dressed comfortably. 
 

School District #33 Inclement Weather School Closure 
guidelines are included in this newsletter, as well as 
information on how District sites and road conditions 
are assessed. 
 

 
  

 

 Kindergarten Registration 

 

 

 Hoops for Hams 

 

 

Our lost and found is starting to get quite full.  If your 
child is missing clothing, please stop by to take a look or 
ask your child to take a look.  Also, a friendly reminder 
to label your children’s clothing so we can help return 
clothing we find. 
 
 
   
 

 

  

 

 Yearbook Reminder 
 

 Just a reminder to order your school 
yearbook early.  The cost of the 
Yearbook is currently $40.00 if you order 
from the school office and pay before 
December 31st. The price of the 
yearbook will increase to $45.00 after 
December 31st.   
  
 

As we  head into  December 
it’s time  once  again  for the 
RTCS Hoops for Hams!   
 

All students (K-8) are  invited  
to participate, and each class 
will have scheduled days to come into the gym to shoot 
their hoops.  Each entry is $.50 cents for elementary 
grades, and $1.00 for middle grades.  Each entry 
includes an entry into the draw for hams and stuffies to 
be drawn for at the finals on Friday, December 16th.  
 

Elementary Hoops for Hams Schedule: 
 

 Monday, December 5: 

→ Mrs. Edwards & Mrs. Wiley 

 Tuesday, December 6: 

→ Ms. Crosby & Mrs. Kohuch 

 Wednesday, December 7: 

→ Ms. Moens & Ms. Head 

 Thursday, December 8: 

→ Mrs. Bauder & Mrs. McConnell 

 Friday, December 9: 

 → Mrs. Maarhuis & Mrs. Patterson 

 Monday, December 12: 

→ Mrs. Jones & Ms. Gill 

 Tuesday, December 13: 

→ Ms. Ablitt 
 

Grade 6-8 Hoops for Hams Schedule: 
 

 December 5 →  Grade 8’s 
 December 6 → Grade 7’s 
 December 7 → Grade 6’s 
 December 8 → Grade 8’s  
 December 9 → Grade 7’s 
 December 12 → Grade 6’s 
 December 13 → Drop in for all Grades 
 
*** Final Celebrations on Friday, December 16th! 

 
Online registration for next year is now open. If you 
know any students who will entering Kindergarten next 
year, please remind them to register in order to secure 
a spot.  Please reach out to our office staff if you have 
any questions or need some help with the registration 
process.   
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 RTCS P.A.C. November News 
  

Rosedale Traditional Community School 
Parent Advisory Council (RTCS PAC) 

 

Our Mission: “To support, encourage & improve the quality of education and the 
wellbeing of students in Rosedale Traditional Community School.” 

 

Next PAC Meeting: 
Monday, December 5th  

@ 6:30pm in the School Library 
 

Please join the Rosedale Traditional Community School PAC Facebook Page for updates and information on upcoming 
fundraisers and events.  
 Questions or Suggestions for PAC? Contact: Lauren Mitchell, PAC Chairperson - RTCS-PAC@sd33.bc.ca 
 
 

Winter Fundraiser Pickup 
 

Purdy’s, Poinsettias & Neufeld Farm Market  
Orders will be available for pickup: 

Thursday, December 8th  
from 2:00 - 2:30 pm 

 

Pickup will be around the side of the school by the  
Community Entrance/Daycare Playground –  
Just look for the signs and the Neufeld truck! 

 

We do not have the space to store orders, especially frozen items.  
If you are unable to pickup at that date/time, please make  

arrangements ahead of time by emailing RTCS-PAC@sd33.bc.ca 
 

Thank you to everyone who has participated  
in our fundraisers so far this year!  

 

Breakfast Program 
 

Did you know that the RTCS PAC operates a  
FREE BREAKFAST PROGRAM 

that is available to all students from 7:30 am - 8:00 am 
in the multi-purpose room every morning? 

 

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED! 
 

We rely on parent volunteers to serve breakfast – it’s a great way to give back and start your day!  If you are interested in 
volunteering, swing by the cafeteria kitchen between 7:30 am - 8:00 am any morning to check out what we do, or join our 
RTCS Breakfast Program Facebook Group. 
 

Thank you to our AMAZING crew of volunteers  
and those who have made financial or baking donations –  

this program could not happen without you! 
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